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Graffiti unit
expands

There will be less writing on the walls as the
capacity of the City of Cape Town’s Gratfiti
Unit will be bolstered by 168 temporary work-
ers from February to June this yvear. The
workers will be sourced from the Expanded
Public Works Programme (EPWP) database
across the City and will assist in removing
1llegal gratfiti. JP Smith, Mayvco member for
safety and security, says 1llegal graffiti 1s a
concern and can quickly change a neighbour-
hood. “It can create the impression that no-
one cares about the area; 1t can discourage
business and it diverts funds that now have
to be used to remove 1t, instead of being used
for community programmes.

“Offensive or obscene graffiti can also af-
fect residents’ sense of safety and security 1in
thelr own communities,” he says.

The City’s Graffiti Unit, under the auspices
of Law Enforcement, will be part of two teams
tasked with cleaning up gang and 1llegal graf-
fitl on the Cape Flats and 1n townships and
suburbs. “Negative 1mages and words not on-
ly scar the urban landscape, but also those
residents who have to look at 1t daily.Getting
rid of gangster graffiti will help restore digni-
ty to many communities and 1nstil a sense of
pride,” says Smith.
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